
Dear Colleagues,

We are very pleased to present the December issue of “The Medical Journal of Bakırkoy”.

Looking back to the past 12 months; we struggled with a huge pandemic, which unfortunately 
caused the loss of our loved ones as well as our colleagues. We would like to pay tribute to all 
those healthcare professionals, who lost their lives in this battle.

These days, one more time, remind us and the whole world how important our profession is for 
the societies live in.

As this difficult year comes to an end, we hope you will enjoy reading our last issue. I wish you 
a happy, healthy and “normal” 2021.

Prof. Dr. Esra Şevketoğlu
Chief Editor
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